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City Chambers 
DUNDEE 
DD1 3BY 
 
14th May 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 

LOCAL REVIEW BODY – 21ST MAY 2024 
 

Please be advised that as there are no items of business to be considered, it has been agreed 
that the meeting scheduled for 21st May, 2024 at 2.00pm be cancelled.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 

GREGORY COLGAN 
 

Chief Executive   
 
 
 


